
Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

In Prayer: 
 

Dear Lord Jesus Christ, by Your radiant and magnificent resurrection, 
You broke the bonds of death and rose from the grave as a conqueror. 
You reconciled Heaven and earth. Our life had no hope of eternal hap-
piness before you redeemed us. Your resurrection has washed away 
our sins, restored our innocence, and brought us joy. How inestimable 
is the tenderness of Your love!   -Gregory I 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-April 20, 2025- 

 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
 Christ the Lord Is Risen Today (VT 346) 
 This Joyful Eastertide (VT 352) 
 Lift Your Glad Voices (VT 340) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
    Zion Easter Choir 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 In Christ Alone (VT 332) 
 Christ Has Arisen, Alleluia! (VT 341) 
    Children’s Time     
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 24:1-12 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name (VT 364) 
    Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
    Benediction Prelude:  Kristin Oakes 

Worship Leader:  Jana Gingerich 
Song Leader:  Jana Gingerich 
Children’s Time:  Anne Bomar 
Speaker:  Steve Bomar 

Dylan - North Marion JV Baseball 
   Wed Apr 23, 5:00PM: Home game vs. Newport 
 

Emmitt & Jack - 91 Soccer 
   Sat Apr 26, 1:30PM: Home game vs. Lake Oswego 

Sermon Notes: 



Sunday 
8:00am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 

 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Mary Masingila, Trina Fitzpatrick 
Next week: Gina Hansen, Karen Kropf 
 

Budget Report:  Offering 4/13/25: $6,931.54 

We are so glad that you chose to join us this Easter morning! Please 
know that you are always welcome here. Our church family includes 
people of all walks of life, and every single person brings something 
unique and beautiful to share. This is a community that values faith, 
fellowship and friendship.  
 
If you’re new and have questions, or are looking for ways to connect, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out! You can fill out a Welcome Card  
located next to the offering boxes near the exits, or you can contact  
us by phone or email. Also, be sure to check out our website:  
zionmennoniteoregon.org to find out more about Zion’s history and 
ministries, and our Facebook page: facebook.com/zion.menno.church/ 

for ongoing updates and events. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

CEMETERY WORK DAY 
Saturday, May 3 from 9am-12pm 

 

A big thank you to all of those who volunteered their time last 
week to get Zion’s flower beds looking tidy again! Your time and 
efforts are greatly appreciated. We will have another work day on 
May 3rd, this time focusing on the cemetery grounds.  Any ques-
tions can be directed to Vonnie Oyer. 
 

SPRING CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
Sunday, May 4 

 

Following the church service, we will have lunch followed by the 
Spring Congregational Meeting. This meeting is intended for both 
members and regular attenders. More details regarding the lunch 
and the meeting agenda to come next week. 

 
EXPLORING BAPTISM & MEMBERSHIP CLASS 

 

Beginning on May 4 there will be a four-week Exploring Baptism 
and Church Membership Class. This is for anyone considering bap-
tism and/or church membership. The class will meet each Sunday 
(May 4, 11, 18, 25) upstairs during the regular Sunday School time 
from 9-10am.  If you have questions, contact Steve Bomar at  
sbomar@zionhubbard.org. 
 

SUPER SUPPERS - NOW EXTENDED THROUGH MAY! 
 

For more details about these fun gatherings, check out the bulletin 
board in the foyer. Questions?  Contact Jenna Oyer or Julie Yoder. 

SAVE THE DATE for ZION ’S 2025 VBS 
Sunday, July 27—Thursday, July 31 

 

Don’t miss out on this year’s 
Waves of Wonder Vacation Bible School! 

Please contact our Church Office if you would like to be included in our  
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

zionmennoniteoregon.org
http://www.facebook.com/zion.menno.church/
mailto:sbomar@zionhubbard.org

